
August 10, 2025 
8:45 AM  

Traditional Worship Service 
 

Prelude 

Welcome and Prayer 

Greeting 

Songs  
 

We Will Glorify                  No. 213 
Oh, How I Love Jesus                                                No. 217 
We Have Heard the Joyful Sound                                No. 584 
Come, All Christians, Be Committed                           No. 604 

 

Receive Tithes and Offering 

This Is My Father’s World with All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name, 
arr.  Berry - Rena Myers 

 
“Forms of Revelation” (Psalm 19)            Dr. Scott Hummel                        
                                                                                                                                      
Song 

Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus No. 320                      
         
Benediction/Postlude 

 
11:00 AM  

Livestream and In-Person  
Worship Service 

 

Welcome and Prayer 

Songs 
Joy of the Lord   

You've Already Won  
Goodness of God  

Receive Tithes and Offering 

Special – Anna Foropoulos 
                                                                                                                                 

“Forms of Revelation” (Psalm 19)            Dr. Scott Hummel                             

Song 
Everything and Nothing Less 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Nursery Helpers Today: 
 
10 AM – Lori Eldridge, Hannah Kotynski 
11 AM – Kristie Gant, Alisha Paulus 
 

 
Upcoming Student Events 
 

 
Sunday School (For All Ages)- 10 a.m. 
 
Team Kid. For children 3 yr.old-5th grade 11:20 AM in the CFC(gym). 
This is each Sunday Morning. No Team on the 31st-5th Sunday 
 
Youth Wednesday Night 6th-12th grade, meet in the Gym 6:30 PM.-
7:30 PM. 
 
Children Wednesday Night 3 yr. old-5th grade.  Meet upstairs in 
the 3rd-5th grade room 6:30 PM.-7:30 PM. 
 
Children & Youth Putt-Putt Wednesday, August 27th at Pioneer Mini 
Golf- Meet there @ 6:30 PM. We will be finished by 8 PM. Cost will be 
taken care of. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Children’s Ministry
Scan the QR code below

or text “Kids” to (833) 230-9468

Youth Ministry
Scan the QR code below

or text “Youth” to (833) 230-9468

 
Communication Column 

 

 
The excitement of a new pastor is lingering, isn’t it? It kind of feels 
like we got all amped up, voted, and – now what? This in-between 
period almost feels more anticipatory than waiting for the search 
committee to find a candidate! One thing I can tell you for sure is 
that even though he hasn’t started his first official day, Jon is 
already plugged in and hard at work for TBC.  
 
I want to share 2 things this morning: 
 

1) A short bio of Jon for those that weren’t able to attend on 
July 20th 

2) Some of the ways Jon is already working behind the scenes 

Jon Reed earned a Master of Divinity degree from Southern 
Seminary, and before that, he earned a Bachelor of Science in 
English with a minor in Journalism from East Tennessee State 
University. He has 30 years of experience as a senior pastor, 18 of 
those at his current church. He also served as the Youth Pastor and 
as a Team Pastor for Averett University's football team in Danville, 
VA.  
 
He and his wife, Leann have 3 boys, Austin, Isaac, and Lane. Jon's 
first week will begin on August 25th, and he plans to begin 
preaching on Sunday, August 31. I think one of Jon’s strong points 
is how involved he is in the community. Where the people are, 
that’s where you will find him. 
 
Jon has already been serving TBC and the community in ways some 
of you may have seen and maybe some ways you haven’t. 
Immediately after being affirmed, he reached out to some people 
at TBC about feeding students at Tusculum University outside of 
the SPOT ministry.  
 
Last Friday, August 1, we had a back-to-school event for the youth. 
Jon and Leann brought their youngest son and his friend to hang 
out and get acquainted with the youth. Monday, August 4, there 
was a SPOT meeting. Jon mentioned attending that as well and will 
be speaking at the first SPOT meeting. I can’t leave out Leann either. 
From what I gather, she plans to attend the Summer Garden Tea 
Party on Saturday, August 23rd. All of this, before they officially 
start. 
 
Jon has been asking questions about Wednesday night Bible study 
and is already working on a series for it. Keep your eye on the 
bulletin for details on that. It’s clear that Jon is ready to hit the 
ground running; the question now is, are we? I am excited to see 
what God has in store for TBC and the new ways we can minister 
to our community.  
 
Garrett Hensley 
 



A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

 
Prayer for TBC and New Pastor/Family 

 
Please join us each Sunday for our prayer gatherings focused on 
God’s leading in our church as we look forward to TBC’s next pastor 
and his family. The 9:45 AM location is in the library (after the first 
worship service and before Sunday School starts); The 12:15 PM 
location is in the Fellowship Hall after the 11:00 AM worship service 
ends.  
 

Women on Mission (WOM):  

WOM will next gather in the Fellowship Center on Sept. 8, at 11:30 
AM for a covered dish lunch. We will pack recycled Sunday School books, 
Bibles, and other Christian literature for shipping around the world via 
Love Packages.  All adults are welcome.  

Women on Mission will not meet in August, instead Missions in Action 
served July 30, at the Tabernacle Mission Soup Kitchen and will serve 
again on October 29. Please let Melanie Narkawicz know if you would 
like to help at 423-306-0718.  

OCC Shoebox item for August: School Supplies 

If your class would like to start collecting items for our shoe box project, 
it would be greatly appreciated. School supplies (much needed items), 
toys, sewing kits, tool kits, clothing, etc.  Items not allowed: Soap, 
lotions, liquids, toothpaste.  Our shoe box ministry begins October 
1st.  Pray for what your class could collect to help fill our shoe boxes. 
Collection week is 3rd week of November. More details are to be 
announced.  - Rosalie Brooks 

Choir Practice Today at 5:30 PM. 
 
Deacons Meeting Today at 6 PM. 
 
Men’s Discipleship Class Today at 7 PM. 
 

Men’s Coffee Fellowship Tuesday 8:00 AM at Starbucks inside 
Ingles. 

Women’s Coffee & Conversation Tuesday mornings 10:30 AM at 
Starbucks inside Ingles. Contact Lisa Mullins with any questions. 
 
Business & Prayer Meeting Wednesday 6:30 PM. We encourage you 
to come hear Ronnie Hensley August 13th and 20th.  
 

Summer Garden Tea Party Saturday, August 23rd. Sign-up sheet in 
Sanctuary Overflow.  For more info contact Robin Carr 423-552-
6149. 

Fall Bible Study Begins Wednesday, August 27th 6:30 PM; “Joshua – 
Lessons on Life, Leadership, Victory and Defeat.” 

Nursery Volunteers Needed to serve with our Nursery Ministry 
during Sunday morning Worship Services.   Please contact Denise 
Brumback (719-650-2846) for more details and to sign up. 
 
Tusculum University Nettie Day Friday, September 26th additional 
details to be announced! 
 
Women of Joy Conference April 10–12, 2026 Pigeon Forge 
Ladies, join us for the Women of Joy Conference in Pigeon Forge! 
The estimated cost is $250 per person, including your conference 
ticket and lodging. Final details will depend on how many ladies sign 
up. Please sign up in the sanctuary overflow by September 14th.   
Questions? See Charity Wright, Jennifer Chambless or Robin Carr. 
 
Online Giving In case you didn’t know, we offer online 
giving through Tithe.ly.  You can scan the QR code that 
takes you directly to our Tithe.ly page, or you can go to 
our website www.tusculumbaptist.org and click on GIVE 
button at the top right. 

 

Offerings August 3, 2025: 

Offerings Needed - $5559.59 
Offerings Received - $14,269.00 

Weekly Average Offerings - $6,325.08 
 

DEACON’S FOR 2025 
Craig Ogle – Chairman 

David Mullins, Garrett Hensley – Co-Vice Chairmen 
Zach Dyer    Ed Kotynski    Jacob Wright 

 

Tusculum Baptist Church 
775 Erwin Highway 

Greeneville, TN 37745 
Phone: 423 638-8361 

 
Email:  office@tusculumbaptist.org 

 
Prayer Requests:  www.tusculumbaptist.org 

 
Visit us at: www.tusculumbaptist.org 

 

                    
 

 
 

As the people of God, we rejoice in your presence. 
If you are a first-time visitor, please fill out a communication 

card (in back of pews or on clipboard in overflow) and place it 
in the offering plate.  Let us know if we can answer any 

questions.  Also, we have a small gift we would like to give you.  
Please see one of the ladies in the church entry following the 

worship service. 
 

 

Dr. Scott Hummel, Interim Pastor 
Zachary Foropoulos, Minister of Music 

Justin Carson, Minister of Students 
Susie Bennett, Ministry Assistant 

 

Church Calendar Week of August 10, 2025 
 
Sunday              8:45 AM Traditional Worship Service 
                        10:00 AM Sunday School 
                          11:00 AM Contemporary Worship Service 

    (Live Stream or anytime after Go to    
   www.tusculumbaptist.org)  

                            5:30 PM Choir Practice 
                            6:00 PM Deacons Meeting 
                 7:00 PM Men’s Discipleship Class 
 
Tuesday   8:00 AM Men’s Coffee 
                            9:30 AM Ladies 2 Sunday School Class 

10:30 AM Women’s Coffee & Conversation 
    

Wednesday        6:30 PM Business Meeting/Prayer Meeting    
                                           Children & Youth Meeting 
 
 

http://www.tusculumbaptist.org/
mailto:office@tusculumbaptist.org
http://www.tusculumbaptist.org/
http://www.tusculumbaptist.org/
http://www.tusculumbaptist.org/

